
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS – MOJAVE DESERT 
RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 

The Mojave Desert Resource Conservation District has accepted the resignation of 
Eldert Van Dam, a member of the District’s Board of Directors. As provided in Section 
9316 of the California Public Resources Code, in case of a vacancy in the office of 
director appointed pursuant to Section 9314, the vacancy shall be filled, as provided in 
Section 9314, by appointment for the unexpired term by the Board of Supervisors of the 
principal County. Mr. Van Dam was appointed pursuant to Section 9314 on December 3, 
2024 for a four year term. 
 

The Board of Supervisors of San Bernardino County will appoint a member to the Board 

of Directors to fill the unexpired term. Application forms are available from the Clerk of 

the Board of Supervisors at the address below, or from the office of the Mojave Desert 

Resource Conservation District, 15415 West Sand Street, Ste 103, Victorville, CA  

92392.  

Applications for appointment to the Board of Directors of the Mojave Desert Resource 

Conservation District will be accepted at the following place and time:  

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 County Government Center  

385 N. Arrowhead Ave. – 2
nd

 Floor  
San Bernardino, CA 92415-0130  

 
Applications must be received at the above address                                                         

no later than 5:00 PM on Tuesday, August 19, 2025.  

QUALIFICATIONS:  A member of the Board of Directors of a resource conservation 

district must be a registered voter in the state, and (1) reside within the district comprised 

generally of the desert portions of San Bernardino County and either own real property 

in the district or have served for two years or more as an associate director providing 

advisory or other assistance to the district directors, or (2) be a designated agent of a 

resident landowner within the district. A member should have a demonstrated interest in 

soil and water conservation. 


